
 

 

October 15, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I want to take a quick moment and update you on how COVID is affecting our facility this week.  

As I explained last week, our fifth floor is on isolation as a precautionary measure due to a 

positive staff member.  We have continued to conduct resident and employee testing this week 

with no new positives.  Our plan is to continue testing early next week.  As long as there are no 

new positives identified, we plan to re-open fifth floor on Thursday, October 21, 2021. 

Also on October 21, 2021, Health Direct Pharmacy will be here to assist us in administering 

COVID Boosters to approximately 80 residents who qualify and are consenting to the additional 

vaccination.  If your loved one is interested in the booster and has not already consented to one, 

please let me know. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


